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General Comment

Please do not relicense any nuclear energy plants. Nuclear power, from all parts of its process, causes
unrepairable harm to the health and well being of life on our planet. It is the worst possible energy form
their is. see: https://3fd500ae-5704-47d9-a359-
57c739719dfb.filesusr.com/ugd/242ced_52bed4350362483a916193a24ffcd292.pdf

SUNI Review Complete
Template=ADM-013
E-RIDS=ADM-03

ADD: Phyllis Clark, 
Stacey Imboden, Mary 
Neely
Comment (13)
Publication Date: 
11/9/2021
Citation: 86 FR 62220


